
August 2024       Welcome Back! 

 

 

We are excited to welcome everyone to the 2024-2025 school year! We are looking forward 
to making wonderful memories with you and your students, all while they are experiencing 
terrific learning opportunities daily. Our mission at R.W. Vincent is “Academic excellence 
for all students.” To help us achieve this, we ask for your support at home in the following 
ways: please make sure your student arrives at school on time (7:40am), please limit days 
absent (a day missed is a day of learning lost), and please make sure your student is 
getting a great night’s sleep each night. 
 
Uniform Reminders:  

• Uniform Shirt Colors: Navy Blue, White, Hunter Green, Royal Blue 
• Blue Jeans: Pants or Skirts ONLY; shorts are not allowed 
• Uniform Pants: Navy or Khaki 
• Hoodies: Are not permitted; jackets must fully zip if they have a hood 
• Please label all jackets, lunch boxes, water bottles, etc!  

 
Drop-Off/Pick-Up Reminders: 

Afternoon transportation changes must be made by phone 
to the office BEFORE 2:30pm or must be in writing to the teacher. 

Checkouts must take place BEFORE 2:30pm. 
 

o Front Driveway: (faces Beglis Pkwy): Buses ONLY in the morning & afternoon 
o Car Ramp: (driveway next to Billy Navarre): Car Rider drop-off/pick-up 

morning & afternoon 
o Walkers: Use the sidewalk next to the trees and building; do not have 

students walk through the parking lot. Parents should stop at the tree line 
o Extended Day: Pick-up is in the cafeteria AFTER 3:30pm 

 
Mark Your Calendar: 
September 2 – Labor Day, No School 
September 5 – Open House, 5:00pm 
September 10 – Fall Pictures, school appropriate free dress 
 
 

 
 


